
 

 

 
 
December 1, 2022 
 
TCES Families, 
 
Winter is upon us!!   
 
A few things we plan to continue: 

• COVID Pool testing is ongoing every Tuesday.  If your child is already 
consented, they will continue, if you haven’t consented, we’ll be sending out 
the forms the first week of school. 

Breakfast will begin at 7:30am, please drop your children off after this time.  School 
will dismiss at 2:30pm, please check out school website for important information. 
 
Please mark your calendars for our December events.  Our winter concert will be in-
person (safety protocols followed & no sick persons will be allowed) the concert will 
also be available via zoom.  Link is on our school website.  Food Service will be 
hosting Christmas dinner on Thursday, December 15, families are invited to each 
with their child.  Please look forward to times and costs. 
 
We hosted Parent/Teacher Conferences yesterday evening, if you were not able to 
meet with your child’s teacher, please contact the teacher via Class Dojo or email to 
set an appointment.  If you would like “live” updates on your child(ren)’s progress 
for attendance and grades, please come to the school to set up your Parent Portal.  
All our teachers are available to discuss your child’s progress anytime.  Please 
contact them either through Class Dojo or email.  If you’re not sure how to contact 
them, please call the front office at (928) 283-1020.  Second quarter ends December 
16, 2022. 
 
We continue to look forward to a productive and positive school year.  I can be 
contacted at (928) 283-1032 or sbegody@tcusd.org.  Please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
 
 

 
Sophia Begody, TCES Principal 
www.tcusd.org/tces  
 
 

“Kindness is like snow – it beautifies everything it covers”.  -Kahlil Gibran 
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